
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pray that I would keep God’s 
love and favor at the forefront 

of my mind and heart, and 
continually trust His leading in 

my life. 

AMY (continuing) 

Anglo 

Fort Defiance, AZ 

KYLE (continuing) 

Navajo 

Shiprock, NM 

Pray that I would grow more 
with Christ, and get out of 

my shell more too. 

Pray for protection of my 
mind and heart from       

spiritual attacks. 

Pray for my family—especially 
my niece, Aaliyahlynn. 

 

CARTER (freshman) 

White Mountain Apache 

White Mountain, AZ 

TARA LYN (continuing) 

Navajo 

LeChee, AZ 

FAYDEN (continuing)                      

Navajo 

Low Mountain, AZ 

Pray for me to be a godly    
father and disciple of Jesus 

Christ. Pray for my family and 
my son, Isaac. 

Pray for God to reveal Himself 
through each class and for 
transformational moments 
and opportunities for the 

glory of God. 

Please pray that I do well with 
my assignments this           

semester. 

ADRIAN (freshman) 

Navajo 

Rehoboth, NM 

Pray that I continue to stay in 
God’s word and keep relying 

on Him. 

Pray that I would learn and 
grow more in God. 

MICAH (continuing) 

San Carlos Apache 

Seven Mile, AZ 

ROMAN (continuing) 

Navajo 

Two Grey Hills, NM 

Pray for all my family at home 
and that I could do my best in 

school to learn more about 
God. 

Pray that I can pay off my 
school bill and balance school, 

work, and relationships. 

EDMUND (continuing) 

Navajo 

Low Mountain, AZ 

Pray for an outreach ministry 
that is only an idea right now. 

Pray that it would blossom 
into something fruitful for the 

glory of God. 

KAI (continuing) 

Navajo/Zuni 

Gallup, NM 

MILDRED (freshman) 

Navajo 

Flagstaff, AZ 

ANDREW (freshman) 

Navajo 

Farmington, NM 



 

 

 
BRINA (continuing)     

Navajo                          

St. Michaels, AZ     
 

Pray that God would continue 
to mold me into the leader and 
man that He wants me to be. 

Pray for my school year, my 
school bill, for my growth 
here, and for my family. 

Pray for my leadership        
responsibilities as a Resident            

Assistant and for my first year 
going through Mending the 

Soul. 

Pray for my leadership in and 
outside my home, and for  

finishing my bachelor’s        
degree—that it would glorify 

God above all! 

 

SKIE (continuing) 

 Ojibwe/Sioux 

Lake Vermilion, MN 

TIM (senior)   

Navajo 

Flagstaff, AZ 

CENOVIA (continuing)  

Navajo 

Shonto, AZ 

Pray for perseverance in my 
leadership roles, and that I can 

live out a joyous life through 
Christ. 

KYON (senior)                      

Navajo 

Indian Wells, AZ 

Pray that I would grow in my 
relationship with God and   

others. Pray for my student 
body leadership role and God’s 

call to the mission field. 

JOSIAH (senior) 

Navajo 

Vanderwagen, NM 

Pray for me as a mentor and 
for the spiritual lives of the 

three students I’ll be mentor-
ing. 

KAREN (senior) 

Navajo 

Bread Springs, NM 

AARON (senior) 

Navajo 

Dził Na’ Oodiłii, NM 

JONATHAN (continuing) 

Anglo 

Veguita, NM 

SHAWNA (continuing) 

Navajo                           

Houck, AZ 

Pray that I will grow in Christ 
and be a good steward of all 
the opportunities the Lord 

has blessed me with. 

EMMANUEL (continuing) 

Navajo                           

Sheep Springs, NM 

Spiritual warfare has increased 
tremendously in my life. Pray 
that I continue to trust in God 

in these battles.  

“Freshman” students are in 
their first semester at IBC, 
whether traditional freshmen 
or transfers.  
 

“Continuing” students have 
returned from previous IBC 
studies.  
 

“Senior” students are in their 
final year for their bachelor’s 
degrees.  Pray that I pass my classes well 

for my senior year and that I 
can be an encouragement to 

IBC in my last year here. 

Please pray for the 20            
part-time students taking   
classes at IBC this semester.  
 
Fourteen of these students are 
attending class remotely from 
five different states.       
Six are attending classes on 
campus on Tuesday nights. 
 
Pray for meaningful             
connections with staff, faculty, 
and other students, and that 
these 20 would grow in their 
walk with Christ and desire to 
serve  their communities. 



 

 

 

Creative Ways to Contribute 

We are thrilled to share that Indian Bible College just completed  
another fiscal year “in the black”! We thank God for the        
generosity of his people who have now helped make this       
possible thirteen years in a row. Whether you have           
contributed by praying, volunteering your time, or giving       
financially, we thank you for helping to sustain the work of    
Indian Bible College. As you can see in the graphic below, 
IBC’s work throughout the 2023-2024 school year was carried 
out by far more than just our 22 staff members!  

Gifts of Stock 
Donating stock is another smart way to support the mission 
of IBC. Stock donations allow you to save on capital gains 
taxes and claim a tax deduction on the value of the shares 
you donate.  

For more information, contact Emily Green (Accountant) at 
928.774.3890 or egreen@indianbible.org. 

A Gift From Your IRA 
If you are 70½ years old or older, IRA gifts are a simple way 
to give to IBC and receive tax benefits in return. This popu-
lar gift option is known as a qualified charitable distribution 
(QCD). Any gift, whether $100 or $105,000 (the maximum 
allowable amount for 2024), can help lower your tax bill 
while supporting the training of IBC students for ministry.  



 

 

IBC Work Teams:                                  
A Summer of Service 

This past summer, Indian Bible College had the    
privilege of hosting 11 work teams from Oregon,  
California, Arizona, Colorado, Massachusetts, Texas, 
and Virginia. Their contributions reflect the very 
heart of Christian service, as described in Ephesians 
2:10, “For we are God’s handiwork, created in Christ    
Jesus to do good works...” These teams exemplified 
what it means to step into those good works by serv-
ing with joy, diligence, and a sense of purpose. 

Key projects completed over the summer         
included: 

• Staff Center Roof Project: The staff center roof 
has long been in need of replacement. A work team 
undertook this significant roof renovation, adding 
much-needed protection for this important space. 

• Resort Pergola: A beautiful pergola was       
constructed at the Resort (men’s dorm), adding an 
inviting outdoor area that encourages community 
gathering, reflection, and relaxation. This space will 
serve students, staff, and guests for years to come. 

• Painting Projects: Several areas of the campus inside and out were refreshed 
with new paint, adding vibrancy and life to our buildings. 

• Sound Mitigation: To improve the learning environment, teams worked on 
soundproofing both the Academic Dean’s office and the music room, ensuring 
quieter, more focused spaces for study, conversation, and music practice. 

• New Carpet in Dorms: Multiple dorm rooms received new carpeting,      
enhancing the comfort and appeal of student living areas. 

• New Shelving at the Barn: New shelving was built and installed in the Barn 
(administration building), greatly improving the organization and functionality 
of the front office area 

Another milestone from this summer was the culmination of a two-year-long        
process of getting approved plans for the on-campus fitness center. This  
fitness center has been a long-standing dream, designed to support the physical  
health of students and staff. The approval of these plans marks a major step forward, and we look forward to seeing this 
vision become reality in the near future. As we move forward with the fitness center project, we ask for your prayers. 
Please pray for God’s continued guidance, provision, and wisdom as we take the next steps toward construction. We trust 
that He will also provide the resources and people needed to bring it to completion. 
 
These accomplishments are not merely physical improvements; they are a reflection of God’s work through His people. 
Each volunteer used their unique gifts to serve, embodying 1 Peter 4:10, “Each of you should use whatever gift you have 
received to serve others, as faithful stewards of God’s grace in its various forms.” Through these projects, the work teams 
left a lasting impact on our campus, and their efforts will continue to bless our community for years to come. Their ser-
vice reminds us that when we give of our time and talents, we are participating in God’s greater plan, reflecting His love 
and grace to those around us. May we all be inspired to step into the good works God has prepared for us, knowing that 
we are His handiwork, created to serve and reflect His love in every corner of our lives. 
          Written by Luckie Bigman, Business Administrator 

Our annual report for 2023-2024 is now up on our website!  

Check it out at www.indianbible.org/annualreport/  

http://www.indianbible.org/annualreport/

